
 

 

 
 

 

From: Ronald Courtney 
Toni Cone 

Subject: Fw: Invitation to Board meeting 
Date: Thursday, June 10, 2021 11:10:33 AM 

Forwarding as your recommendation 

To: 

From: Ronald Courtney 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 11:00 AM 
To: jcooke@venicechamberofcommerce.com <jcooke@venicechamberofcommerce.com> 
Subject: Invitation to Board meeting 

Jennifer Cooke 

I am contacting your organization of the behalf of the Venice Environmental Advisory Board. 
The board will on June 23 at 1PM in council chambers to consider a proposal encouraging the 
use of biodegradable utensils, food and drink containers by food service business within the 
city and a resolution requiring the use of these items in all public events that require city 
licensing 
and permitting. 

The board is contacting your organization so that any members that are impacted be able 
to participate allowing the board to fully informed on all various aspects. We recommend 
the members of your organization deciding to be involved either in person or virtually 
contact in a timely manner the city clerk's office at (941) 882-7396. 

In great appreciation 

Ronald Courtney 
Vice Chair 
Venice Environmental Advisory Board 
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From: Ronald Courtney 
To: Toni Cone 
Subject: Fw: Environmental Proposal 
Date: Thursday, June 10, 2021 11:14:49 AM 

Foward as per your recommendation 

From: Ronald Courtney 
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 3:52 PM 
To: info@venicemainstreet.com <info@venicemainstreet.com> 
Subject: Environmental Proposal 

I am contacting your organization of the behalf of the Venice Environmental Advisory Board. 
The board will on June 23 at 1PM in council chambers to consider a proposal encouraging the 
use of biodegradable utensils, food and drink containers by food service business within the 
city and a resolution requiring the use of these items in all public events that necessitate city 
licensing 
and permitting. 

The board is contacting your organization so that any members that are impacted be able 
to participate allowing the board to be fully informed on all various aspects. We recommend 
that 
those members of your organization deciding to participate either in person or virtually 
contact in a timely manner the city clerk's office at (941)882-7396. 

Respectfully yours 

Ronald Courtney 
Vice Chair 
Venice Environmental Advisory Board 
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